
Council Reference:  75111E/4  (D24/28000)
Your Reference:  

24/01/2024

Dear Resident

Upper Kangaroo River Road remains open for Guardrail Installation

Following our previous letter of notification dated 15/01/2024, council reference: 75111E/4 
(D24/14996), Council advises the original proposed closure of the bridge over the 
Barrengarry Creek (Site 1) for the installation of the guardrails will not be necessary. 

Construction at Guardrail Installation Site 1 is now scheduled to commence Tuesday 30 
January 2024 and expected to be completed on Wednesday 7 February 2024, weather 
permitting.
Work will be undertaken between the hours of 7am to 5pm (Mon-Fri) and if required 7am to 
1pm (Sat).

Site traffic will be managed by authorised traffic controllers with single lane contraflow traffic 
conditions during construction hours. Delays and changes to regular traffic conditions can 
be expected.

Council appreciates your patience and understanding throughout the construction period 
noting the works will be inconvenient for many.

Keeping up to date 

To allow residents to keep up to date on the work, a project page/web page was created by 
council.
Upper Kangaroo River Road - Kangaroo Valley - Landslip | Shoalhaven City Council (nsw.gov.au)

If you need further information about this matter, please contact  Leon McCarthy, City 
Services on 1300 293 111 or Matt Brown (Euro Civil) on 0427743129.  Please quote 
Council’s reference 75111E/4 (D24/28000). 

https://www.shoalhaven.nsw.gov.au/Projects-Engagement/Road-Works/Upper-Kangaroo-River-Road-Kangaroo-Valley-Landslip
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Yours faithfully

Stanley Oguine
Project Engineer

OVERALL SITE MAP BELOW

SITE 1 MAP BELOW


